KE-"TH ooy institute

25, Saenari-ro, Bundang-gu
Seongnam-si, Gyeonggi-do
13509, South Korea
September 5, 2022

To: oneM2M Officers, oneM2M Secretariat
Subject: Letter of support for oneM2M SDS WG Vice Chairman

I am pleased to confirm that KETI supports SeungMyeong Jeong to continue his role as
the System Design and Security (SDS) Working Group (WG) Vice Chairman.

SeungMyeong has been working in SDS WG actively as the Vice Chairman as well as the
KETI delegate. He has been collaborating with the Chairman and other Vice Chairmen as
part of the leadership. Since 2021, he is leading the oneM2M International Hackathon
event which is the global expansion of the Korean national Mobius developer event.

As the KETI delegate, SeungMyeong will provide more inputs from oneM2M related R&D
projects that KETI is actively participating. This would be beneficial for oneM2M to
broaden oneM2M ecosystem globally.

KETI will provide necessary supports for SeungMyeong if he can get an honor to keep
working as the SDS WG Vice Chairman.

Sincerely Yours,
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Kwangho Won /__\®
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Vice President
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